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As a paddler on the Willamette between the Hawthorne Bridge and Ross Island I 

have found paddling in the summer months extremely treacherous due to wakes 

thrown from wake boats.  Boat operators are extremely careless with regard to 

distance from paddlers and no-wake zones. 

 

Thank you for considering this testimony.   Leann 


